M Gma” Hans Thompson <hans.thompson1@gmail.com>

Fwd: Support

2 messages

Jody Sola <jody.sola@yahoo.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 11:53 AM
To: Hans Thompson <hans.thompson1@gmail.com>

Here is the note!
Thanks...

Jody Sola
907-229-5733

Begin forwarded message:
From: "Constant, Christopher" <christopher.constant@anchorageak.gov>
Date: November 2, 2021 at 4:45:09 PM AKDT

To: Jody Sola <jody.sola@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: Support

Thanks Jody.

Christopher Constant
Anchorage Municipal Assembly, District 1

| want to thank you for adding your voice to the permanent record of the Municipality of Anchorage.

From: Jody Sola <jody.sola@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 4:40 PM

To: Constant, Christopher <christopher.constant@anchorageak.gov>
Subject: Support

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hi Chris,

Please accept this note as an "official" notification that the BOD of GHCC is in full support of the
recommendations set forth, including the purchase of noise level meters by the MOA, as laid out
in the notations by the Ombudsman in the attached memorandum dated Oct. 08, 2021.

The noise issue affects us as well as other neighborhoods. It is our hope that these
recommendations actually happen and expense of the meters does not get swept away during
budget discussions.

Thank you again for all you do to keep our neighborhoods attractive and safe.

Jody Sola, President

Government Hill Community Council
907-229-5733

Hans Thompson <hans.thompson1@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 11:54 AM
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To: Jody Sola <jody.sola@yahoo.com>

Thanks Jody!
[Quoted text hidden]

Hans Thompson
(907) 201-8031



